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26 November 2013 
 
News Release - Financial Policy Committee to conduct review into leverage ratio 
 

The Chancellor of the Exchequer, George Osborne, has requested that the Financial Policy Committee conducts a 

review into the role for the leverage ratio within the capital framework for UK banks. 

The exchange of letters between the Chancellor and the Governor of the Bank of England, Mark Carney are available 

under Key Resources. 
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Letter from the Chancellor to the Governor (701KB) 
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